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Dear Miriam, 

I along with Sandra Kavanagh, copied in this email, are two of the four designated officers for authenticating People 
Before Profit - Solidarity candidates registered with the Registrar of Political Parties 
https://data.oireachtas.ie/ie/oireachtas/members/partyRegister/2021/2021-02-17_register-of-political-parties-17-
february-2021_en.pdf . 

I refer to Sandra's mail to you on 27th April 2021 confirming her resignation as a councillor for the Tallaght South 
Local Electoral Area of South Dublin County Council. 
This mail confirms the formal approval of People Before Profit - Solidarity of Leah Whelan to replace Sandra in this 
role. 

You might confirm your receipt of this mail and that it satisfies your procedures for the co-option of Leah Whelan at 
the earliest opportunity. 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael O'Brien 
Sandra Kavanagh 




